
Tom Glassey 

06/07/2017 02:12 PM

To Consultation/DTF@DTF 
cc  

bcc  
Subject Submission in support of Fire servic 

reforms 

To Whom it may concern,
 
Please find attached my submission 
 
Kind regards
 

Tom Glassey  Qualified Firefighter 
Melton City Fire Station – 44 Henry St Melton Vic 3337
T:    M:    F:    E: 

Protecting lives and property       cfa.vic.gov.au

 

                                       “Never Ever Give In”
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This email is for official use only. The information in this communication is privileged and 
confidential, intended only for the use of the individual or entity named. If you are not the 
intended recipient, any dissemination, copying or use of the information is strictly prohibited. 
Any personal information in this email must be handled in accordance with the Privacy and Data 
Protection Act 2014 (Vic) and applicable laws. If you have received this transmission in error 
please inform us by return email and then delete it immediately from your system. 
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Dear Assistant Clerk Committees 

INQUIRY INTO THE FIREFIGHTERS’ PRESUMPTIVE RIGHTS COMPENSATION AND FIRE SERVICES 
LEGISLATION AMENDMENT (REFORM) BILL 2017 

 

My Name is Tom Balfour-Glassey, Qualified Firefighter working on A shift at CFA’s Melton Fire 
Station. I have been employed with CFA now since February 2011 but prior to that started my 
service as a volunteer at Portland Fire Station in 2004 subsequently transferring to Torquay and Lara 
fire brigades, Inside that time I moved to Sydney for a short period and spent that time as a 
volunteer with NSW RFS, and also working as a Project fire fighter employed by the then DSE. I have 
dedicated basically my entire adult life to the fire services. My service to the fire brigade has taken 
its toll on my mental health, family, and physical health this being made even more difficult in recent 
years with the constant and ruthless attacks on my profession, attacks stemming from the Victorian 
Liberal Party, Federal Liberal Party and VFBV have lowered moral on fire stations state wide to a 
level I have never seen before.    

I am in full support of the proposed reforms and the presumptive rights legislation being tabled 
before the parliament and the committee. I see no adverse effects to the existing volunteer system, 
communities or fire protection throughout Victoria as a result of these reforms. These reforms to 
the fire services will ensure my safety, the safety of my colleagues, and improve service delivery to 
the rapidly growing state of Victoria allowing for a new, improved and modernised fire service model 
to benefit the communities we so passionately protect. 

In closing I wish to thank you for taking the time to read this, and once again reiterate my full 
support for the legislation tabled before you. 

Sincerely, 

Tom Balfour-Glassey  
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